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Peugeot, Citroën, DS, Opel and Vauxhall Drivers to Continue to Enjoy Driving with TomTom

Navigation and Live Services

Paris  Motor  Show,  France,  October  2,  2018         TomTom (TOM2)  today  announced  that  it  has  been
awarded an extension to an existing deal to provide navigation components to PSA beyond 2020.  Drivers of
Peugeot, Citroën, DS, Opel and Vauxhall vehicles will continue to enjoy driving with TomTom’s full suite of
navigation components including automotive grade maps, award-winning navigation and routing, and live
services such as traffic information.

"We’re happy to extend our deal with PSA,” said Antoine Saucier, Managing Director, TomTom Automotive.
“With  our  complete stack of  highly-accurate maps,  navigation software and real-time traffic  information,
TomTom is uniquely positioned in the automotive industry.”

Over  1  million  PSA  vehicles  have  already  been  sold  in  2018  with  TomTom’s  full  stack  of  navigation
components.

TomTom is at the Paris Motor Show 2018 – Pavillion 1, Booth 212.

http://www.tomtom.com/

